[image: image1.jpg]




June 15, 2017
Ryan Shepherd
Uptown Dental Associates

7111 Prospect Pl. NE, Ste. D
Albuquerque, NM 87110
Re:
New Mexico Board of Dental Health Care


Case # 15-57-COM 
Dear Dr. Shepherd,

This is in regard to the above referenced complaint and the Stipulated Agreement you entered into with the New Mexico Board of Dental Health Care on 4/7/2017
The records of the Board reflect that you have fulfilled the terms of the Stipulated Agreement.  Based upon full compliance with the terms and conditions set forth in the Stipulated Agreement, this case is closed.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at the telephone number provided below.

Sincerely,
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Vanessa Montoya

Compliance Liaison

New Mexico Board of Dental Health Care

Regulation and Licensing Department

Boards and Commissions

Ph: (505) 476-4622
Vanessa.Montoya@state.nm.us
New Mexico Regulation and Licensing Department 
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